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Multiple choice I oppose allowing further earthworks and discharges

of contaminants into water and air as part of the

expansion of the Canterbury Coal Mine., 1 oppose

Bathurst Mining Limited being granted retroactive

consent for uncontested earthworks within Canterbury

Coal Mine., 1 support actions that may be required to

mitigate the impacts of the existing harms caused by

the mine.

Why do you oppose the mine? Canterbury's water resources are already degraded

and councils should be (as they purport to be)

focusing on ways to restore them rather than allowing

more contaminants to be discharged into waterways.

New Zealand as a whole is aiming, under the Zero

Carbon Amendment Act, to reduce its carbon

emissions and it seems directly counterproductive to

that goal to allow mining activities to expand.
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